
 

 
 

 
January 3, 2023 

 

Dear Squires Elementary Family, 

 

Fayette County Public Schools has elected again to use NTI (Non-Traditional Instruction) 

as one option on days of inclement weather.  

 

During the winter months, Chromebooks and chargers will be sent home with students 

when FCPS anticipates weather that could lead to an NTI weather day. The district will 

notify all staff and families via email, phone call, text message, and social media when an 

NTI weather day, delay, or school closure will be used.  

 

Teachers will use Google Classroom to post lessons and Dojo to communicate with 

families on those days. Our teachers will have open office hours via Zoom from 8:30 

a.m.-10:30 a.m. to help students with questions and assignments as needed. Teachers will 

provide all links and information you will need in advance.  If students are unable to 

participate or complete the assignments on the NTI day, they will have three days from 

when we return to school to complete them. Your child’s teacher will be sending home 

information with specifics about what the students will be required to do and the office 

hours contact information. We will also be sure to update our website if any new 

developments regarding NTI weather comes about.  

 

Please feel free to reach out to the teacher or to me with any questions you may have. We 

appreciate your partnership!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sabrina Adkins, Principal 

sabrina.adkins@fayette.kyschools.us 
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